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Term    Summer 1      April 2021 
 

Jupiter Class 
 

 

Dear Jupiter Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the summer term! I sincerely hope that Jupiter 

class will have a full term of uninterrupted fun and learning. 

We have lots of excitement ahead including new after school 

clubs, sports days and a whole school play. 

As you know, I will be in from Tuesday to Friday with Miss Peck 

covering Mondays. I am fortunate to know your children very 

well by now and look forward to helping them all make huge 

progress both emotionally and with their learning.  

This half term our new topic is the Ancient Maya Civilisatin. The 

first book we will study is The Great Kapok Tree by Lynne 

Cherry which will be a fantastic introduction to the Americas 

and persuasive writing.  

In science we will be looking at plants – a perfect term to be 

doing so. The children have already planted some seed 

potatoes and we hope to harvest and cook these later in the 

term. In Religious Education we will be looking at the 

fascinating Hindu religion. More information about the areas 

of focus for this half term can be found on the Knowledge 

Organisers which are attached. 

Thank you all for your continued support and the huge 

encouragement you give to your children.  

Mrs Taylor  
 

  

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Please bring a drink every 

day . Small bags may now 

be brought to school with 

reading books and diaries.  

Tuesdays 

PE – Please come dressed 

ready for this. 

Fridays 

Star of the week assembly. 

 

Important 

Announcement 

 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please 

communicate these via the 

office email or speak to 

myself or another member of 

staff. 

 

Why not get ahead 

and look at  The 

Maya Civilisation on  

BBC bitesize 

https://www.bbc.co.

uk/bitesize/topics/zq

6svcw 


